
NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCIL 
DISTRICT 5 

 
Thursday, April 24, 2014 

Heritage Baptist Church, 900 52nd Street North 
6:30 PM 

 
CALL TO ORDER: 
Meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM 
Council members present: Sandra Guynn, Judy Tankink, Dan Payne, Harold Wheeler, and 
Carrie Pursell 
 
Members of the public: Patty Cadwell, Neighborhood Council Coordinator; Rudy Tankink,  
 
NEW BUSINESS: 

 Bryan Slavik, Training/Community Policing Sargent provided a brief update of police 
reports occurring between January – April 2014 in NC4 area. He also compared the data 
to 2013 data to January – April 2013 and provided handouts. Rudolf Tankink, 3620 9th 
Ave N; and John Remy, 44 Eaton Ave; both asked questions of Sargent Slavik. 

 Kristal Kuhn, City Emergency Planning GFFR – gave a brief presentation on the City’s 
disaster preparedness plan. She provided handouts to those in attendance. John Remy 
and Rudolf Tankink asked questions. 

 
PETITIONS AND COMMUNICATIONS: 
No neighborhood concerns. 
 
OTHER BUSINESS: 
The bylaw changes were initialed by NC4 members. 
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS: 
No committee reports 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 

 The minutes from the April 24, 2014 were approved as written. 

 Harold and Sandra met with Kathy Mora with the Library and decided that the box for the 
free little library will be near the SW corner of Heron Park. 

 
JOINT SPECIAL MEETING WITH NC5: April 28, 2014 at Mountain View Elementary School to 
discuss proposed east end retail development. Patty Cadwell, NCC, said that Gallow was the 
builder for the project. 
 
NEXT MEETING OF NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCIL 4: May 22, 2014 at 6:30 PM 
 
ADJOURNMENT: Meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
 


